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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

19th September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,       
 
We are writing to tell you about an exciting opportunity available to your child as part of their PSHE 
curriculum.  On 24th September, The Message Trust will visit the school to deliver a lesson as 
part of the No More Knives Tour.  Designed to equip your child with practical tips and techniques 
to stay safe and say ‘no’ to knives, the lesson will be presented by The Message Trust’s 
experienced schools workers and an educational band from the charity, alongside members of 
the Met Police Youth Engagement team.  This experience will take place in school time and 
feature curriculum content, live music, facts and stats and personal stories of hope on this theme 
from band members. 
  
The Message Trust is a Christian charity that has been working in schools across the UK for more 
than 30 years, helping young people explore life, faith, and positive values.  With an excellent 
reputation for working in partnership with local churches, youth organisations and civic partners, 
all our lessons are accessible to and respectful of all faiths and none and receive excellent 
feedback.   
 
This tour will end with a concert called LIFT on 27th September which all our students will be 
invited to.  Band members will share personal stories of how their Christian faith has had a positive 
impact on their lives and provide opportunity to discover how faith could be a part of ones decision 
making process should they feel this is right for them.    
 
This concert is being held Enfield Baptist Church EN2 6TG and doors will open at 7pm. Tickets 
are £3 and can be purchased online using the following link www.ticketsource.co.uk/nomoreknives 
or scan the QR code below…    
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Should you have any questions about the upcoming visit, please feel free to contact 
parents@message.org.uk.  We are looking forward to seeing the positive impact the No More 
Knives team will have in our school and our wider community.   
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

F Kruczyk 

 
Mrs Kruczyk 
Director of KS4 
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